
Roberta Rubly-Burggraff
Charlotte
LD 795
My name is Roberta Rubly-Burggraff . I live in Charlotte, ME and own property in 
Pembroke, ME. 
I am Against LD 795. We need to find alternatives to Lithium instead of mining for 
more of it. 
Maine should open up our valued lands because Trump and Musk want us to? They 
merely want to exploit our resources. The Bold Coast is 
rare. Maine is cerebrated for its beauty. The Pembroke area is linked by wetlands and 
waterways running into the bay. Our ground water, fresh water and salt water depend 
on the clean environment we have now. 
A Big NO to lessening our few mining restrictions. Thank You.  


